Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Friday, January 27, 2006
This letter is to recognize and thank Robert Musilli for voluntary assistance organizing, managing, evaluating, participating in and supervising the 
2005 Physics Olympics of the Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) on 19 November, 2005.  

The event was held on the SUNY-Buffalo State College and included activities devoted to student measurement and arithmetic reasoning, the design, construction and testing of collision apparatus, and the design, construction and testing of bridge structures.  Approximately one hundred and sixty students, parents and teachers from over nineteen western NY high schools and middle schools participated.  

In all, participants had fun participating and the event more than doubled in size from last year.  Photographs of the event are viewable at <http://tinyurl.com/9bgdk>.  For more information on the WNYPTA, please see <http://physicsed.buffalostate.edu/WNYPTA/>.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael DeMarco




Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Professor of Physics  and Department Chair

Associate Professor of Physics

